
Friday 12th February 2021 

 

Well that’s the end of another half-

term…yet another strange one without the 

usual end of term activities. 

We had a Zoom assembly to celebrate the 

end of term and to say thank you to all the 

children that have tried so hard to make it 

onto as many Zooms as possible.  I think 

there were over 40 children and staff on 

which was great.  There were some 

children that I’ve not seen in ages so it was 

absolutely fabulous to see all the smiling 

little faces.  Keeping in touch is so 

important and I look forward to seeing you 

all again soon. 

Mrs Whitaker is going to post the names 

of children working hardest on Purple 

Mash, Mathletics etc  on Facebook later so 

make sure you check our page. 

Thanks also to parents who came to our 

little meeting this morning. It was good to 

see you and good to share common issues. 

 

Home Learning 

Have a week off!! 

You can do a bit of reading though if you want… 

 

 

If you or a family member test positive for 

Covid, please let us know as we will need to 

inform the local authority. 

You can text us on the school mobile, email 

or use Facebook. 

 

If you are having any problems then here 

are some helpful numbers 
📞 Samaritans 116 123 

 

📞 Mind 0300 123 3393 

 

📞 Calm 0800 58 58 58 

 

📞 Women’s Aid 0808 2000 247 

 

📞 Age UK 0800 678 1602 

 

📞 Childline 0800 1111 

 

📞 YoungMinds 0800 018 2138 

 

 

Updates to lessons and plans are easily 

viewable at 

https://www.woodsideprimary.co.uk/ 
Mr 

Collings 

Head.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

Joanne sec.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

Michelle admin.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

Mrs 

Percival 

senco.woodside@halton.gov.uk 

School 

mobile 

07395 126470 

 

Thank you ☺ 

https://www.woodsideprimary.co.uk/

